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Global Project Finance Alert 

UPDATE: Los Angeles Department of Water and Power Adopts Solar 
Feed-in-Tariff Program 

April 18, 2012 

As reported here, on April 12, 2012 Mayor Villaraigosa authorized the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 
(LADWP) to implement a 10 MW demonstration program for a Solar Feed-in Tariff (the Pilot Program), pending 
approval by the Board of Water and Power Commissioners (the Board).  On April 17, 2012, the Board approved the 
Pilot Program.   LADWP’s press release on the Board’s approval is available here. 
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